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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

The Representative Policy Board (“RPB”) of the South Central Connecticut Regional Water District will 

hold a public hearing to consider the South Central Connecticut Regional Water Authority’s Application for 

the approval of a project to complete the Branford Hill Area Improvements. 

The public hearing is on Thursday, April 16, 2020 beginning at 7:00 p.m. via remote access only.  In 

accordance with the Governor Lamont’s, Executive Order No. 7B for the Protection of Public Health and 

Safety during COVID-19 Pandemic and Response, the public hearing will be held remotely under the 

requirements of Paragraph 1 of Executive Order No. 7B - Suspension of In-Person Open Meeting 

Requirements.  Members of the public may attend the meeting via conference call, videoconference or other 

technology.  For additional information on attending the meeting via remote access, please go to 

www.rwater.com and select the green tab “Board Meetings & Minutes.”  

The Public Hearing is being held pursuant to Sections 10 and 19 of Special Act 77-98, as amended.  The 

application and accompanying information are available for public inspection at www.rwater.com and 

select the green tab “Board Meetings & Minutes.” 

All users of the public water supply system, residents of the Regional Water District, owners of property 

served or to be served, and other interested persons shall have an opportunity to be heard concerning the 

matter under consideration. 

For questions on remote access, contact the board office at 203-401-2515. 

Mario Ricozzi, Chairperson 
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Topic: Public Hearing Invite**  
 
Time: Apr 16, 2020 07:00 PM Eastern Time (US and Canada)  
  
Join Zoom Meeting (via conference call only)  
Dial by your location  
 
        +1 312 626 6799 US (Chicago)  
        +1 646 876 9923 US (New York)  
        +1 346 248 7799 US (Houston)  
        +1 408 638 0968 US (San Jose)  
        +1 669 900 6833 US (San Jose)  
        +1 253 215 8782 US  
        +1 301 715 8592 US  
 
Meeting ID: 393 736 738  
Password: 315617  
 
Find your local number: https://zoom.us/u/abz2m1OXsY  
  
Members of the public will have the opportunity to offer testimony and ask questions at the public hearing.  
Questions may also be submitted in writing to Jennifer Slubowski at the board office at jslubowski@rwater.com 
or by calling (203) 401-2515.  
 
  

**In accordance with the Governor Lamont’s, Executive Order No. 7B for the Protection of Public Health 

and Safety during COVID-19 Pandemic and Response, the public hearing will be held remotely under the 

requirements of Paragraph 1 of Executive Order No. 7B - Suspension of In-Person Open Meeting 

Requirements.  Members of the public may attend the meeting via conference call, videoconference or other 

technology.  For information on attending the meeting via remote access, and to view meeting documents, 

please visit https://www.rwater.com/media/4675/04-16-2020-rpb-notice-of-public-hearing-w-appl.pdf.  

For questions, contact the board office at 203-401-2515.   

  

https://zoom.us/u/abz2m1OXsY
mailto:jslubowski@rwater.com
https://www.rwater.com/media/4675/04-16-2020-rpb-notice-of-public-hearing-w-appl.pdf

